
June 25, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Sean Gorman 

Reporter 

Scripps-Howard News Service 

1090 Vermont Ave., NW 

Suite 1000 

Washington, DC 20005 

 

Dear Sean: 

 

Per our conversation, I have enclosed a copy of our FY 1996 report, and an information packet about 

the Board. This packet includes the JFK Act of 1992. 

 

Please do not hesitate to call me at (202) 724-0088, ext. 253, if you have any questions.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 


